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Good morning Madame President, District 28 Members,  
 
The Unit currently has 39 members. There are 32 Senior members and 7 Jr. 
members 13 have paid.  
 
The Unit attended the Veteran's Day Parade and the Latino Coalition Veteran's 
breakfast. I participated in the Veteran's Day ceremony as flag bearer and posted 
the flag. We gave out five applications for membership.  
 
The Unit volunteered at the Jovenes de Antano Senior Center serving 
Thanksgiving dinner to the seniors. We gave out one application for membership.  
 
The high school, elementary school and charter school teachers have been given 
the Americanism Essay 2023 Girl State Alumni will come do a presentation at our 
next meeting. The high school has invited her to speak with the students. 
 
The Unit is working together to make improvements for the better. 
 
This concludes my report.  
 
Patricia Torres, President 

 


